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MEMORANDUM 
 

To: Utah Public Service Commission 

From: Division of Public Utilities 

 Philip Powlick, Director 
 Artie Powell, Manager, Energy Section 
 Thomas Brill, Technical Consultant 
 Abdinasir Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
 
Subject: Compliance Filing to Implement the Commission’s Phase I Order on Revenue 

Requirement in Docket No. 09-035-23   (Cross Reference 10-035-T02 (10-02). 
 
Date: February 23, 2010 
 

This filing was submitted in compliance with the Utah Public Service Commission’s 

(Commission) Phase I Order on Revenue Requirement issued February 18, 2010, in Docket No. 

09-035-23.  The Commission’s Phase I Order implemented a $32.4 million increase in annual 

revenue requirement.  As ordered by the Commission, Rocky Mountain Power (Company) has 

requested an effective date of February 18, 2010. 

The Company has submitted proposed tariff pages for Schedules 98 and 193, as well as 

an Index Sheet.  The Division has reviewed the Compliance Filing and verified their accuracy.  

Schedule 98, the Tariff Rider Rate, identifies the percentage increases applied to the monthly 

charges for each applicable schedule.  A minor wording change in Schedule 193 added a 

reference for “and the applicable charge of Schedule 98” for completeness.  In addition to filing 

updated tariff sheets with the Commission, the Division requests that the Company also provide 

updated copies to the Division. 

cc:  Michele Beck, Office of Consumer Services 

Dave Taylor, Rocky Mountain Power
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